Decision: Auditor General’'s Report — Review of Complaint Regarding the June 29, 2016
Toronto Transit Commission Briefing Note

At its meeting on October 16, 2017, the TTC Board adopted Recommendations 1 and 3 in the
Auditor General’s report, as follows:

1. The Board request the Chief Executive Officer, Toronto Transit Commission, to provide
more clarity in relation to the assumptions being relied on when the information is used in
briefing notes.

3. The Board request the Chief Executive Officer, Toronto Transit Commission, to ensure its
briefing note distribution protocols align with and integrate seamlessly with the City
distribution protocols.



